

Mount Holyoke College 50 College Street, South Hadley, MA 01075-1496 tel 413-538-2500 fax 413-538-2391

Lynn Pasquerella President

August 30, 2012

Mr. Paul Rowland
Executive Director
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education
1536 Wynkoop Street, Suite B500
Denver, CO 80202

Dear Mr. Rowland,

I am pleased to submit Mount Holyoke College's first Sustainability Tracking, Assessment, and Rating System (STARS) report and verify that, to the best of my knowledge, it is complete and accurate. The information was collected through the collaboration of a team of faculty, staff, and students over the past year.

Mount Holyoke's commitment to sustainability education and practice is both a long-held value and strategic goal of the College. We look forward to continuing to work with the Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE) and recognize the importance of educational institutions as sustainability leaders.

Yours,

Lynn Pasquerella

President